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17 June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well and still keeping safe as life begins to return to some level of normality. 
  
As you are all aware, we have started to welcome back some of our children, but sadly we will 
not see many of our children until September.  I know that for some children, they really will not 
mind this at all, but for others they have felt and are still feeling quite alone and disconnected 
from their friends and the world around them. 
 
Although we cannot support the children in person, myself and Mrs Jones would like to offer 
circle time sessions via Zoom to any child that would like to form part of a group that may feel 
anxious, sad, alone or maybe just a little unsure about the world in which are living in right now.  
  
If you feel that your child would like to take part in weekly Circle Time sessions, please can you 
email admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk and we will timetable your child into a session 
week commencing 29 June.   
 
If you feel that your child would prefer a one to one session with either of us, or another member 
of staff, please let us know and we will try our best to facilitate this for your child. 
 
If you could email us by Monday 22 June that would be great, so we can timetable the Circle 
Time sessions in and send you the login details in readiness for week commencing 29 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss James     
Head Teacher   
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